
 
 
 
 
 

 
Proposed Affordable Housing Scheme on land off Long Lane, Southrepps 

Consultation Feedback form 
 
Thank you for asking for more information about our proposal to build 24 new affordable homes 
on land at Long Lane, Southrepps.  Your views, local knowledge and feedback are important to 
us, and we would appreciate if you could spare a few minutes to give us your comments on the 
proposed scheme.    
 
Is your main residence in, or nearby to, Southrepps? 

Yes   No 
 

Is your place of work in, or nearby to, Southrepps? 
Yes   No  Not applicable  

 
Do you feel there is a need for affordable housing in Southrepps? 

Yes   No   Don’t know 
 
Do you feel the proposed development offers a good mix of dwelling types? 

Yes   No   Don’t know 
 
Are you in support of the layout and design? 

Yes   No  Don’t know 
 
Do you feel the proposed development would contribute to supporting local businesses and 
community facilities?  

Yes   No  Don’t know 
 
Do you have any comments relating to the proposed development? 

 
 
If you have any questions about the scheme, please contact Faith Davies on 0330 123 1860 or 
by e-mail at info@victoryhousing.co.uk  
 
Victory Housing Trust, Tom Moore House, Cromer Road, North Walsham, Norfolk, NR28 0NB 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(continue on another sheet if necessary) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


